
                               

 

                                                                                 

                                                                                                     
 25th May 2018                                                                                                                                                                           

                                                                                                              

Dear Parent/Carer       

 

Wishing you all an enjoyable and safe Half Term. 
 

 
Sports Day   

What an incredible day was experienced by all last week! “Thank you”to everyone who attended 

and supported the children at our annual event.It was a fabulous day including the picnic lunch 

and we received a great deal of positive feedback. A big “Thank you” from all the staff at 

Shortlanesend for your help in making it such a success.     

 

  
Football     

Well done to our football team who played Cusgarne and won 3-1 earlier this week. The team 

were placed fourth in the League, only three point away from winning.Their best ever season!  

Thank you to everyone for their support over the season. 

 

 

 
 

SATs Week  

Well done to all the Year 2 children who have all worked so hard and done their very best 

this week. Enjoy your well deserved holiday! 

 

 

 

 
Data Protection 

With the new General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) coming into effect on  

Thursday 25 thMay, we would like to inform you that we have updated our privacy notice. 

This document explains how we use and share information about your child, and can be viewed 

in full here: http://bit.ly/pupildataprivacy 

 

https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fbit.ly%2Fpupildataprivacy&data=02%7C01%7C%7C29e4c6c0fcbc4c14a9eb08d5bb296f8f%7C199653adc1564a05bad3084c1a30b618%7C0%7C0%7C636620708989648495&sdata=T2eGtCqSlZ4sgU1lEjBSHqOu8xDMH7QJRDVmEe0g4tU%3D&reserved=0


 

 

Reminders 

 
 Camps 

Full payment for all camps, needs to be paid prior to the camp taking place as we have had to 

pay in advance. Your co-operation would be most appreciated. Any more questions re camp 

please call at the office. Thank you to those who have already paid. 

 

School Clubs 

Payments can be made at the office from 8.30 -3.30 daily. 

 

Monday 4th June the school is closed to pupils! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you are booking a holiday make sure it coincides with school breaks. Government guidelines need to be followed 

regarding holidays. The calendar dates this year are below: 

 

Dates for Summer Term 

2018 

Monday 28th May -1st June                                 Half term 

Monday 4th June                                School Closed 

Tuesday 5th June                                              Aspire Surf Day 

Wednesday 6th June                                          Year 1 Trip 

Wednesday 6th June                                          Year 2 Camp                                               

Wednesday 6th -7th June                                   Year 2 Camp 

Monday 11th -13th June                                       Year 3 Camp 

Monday 18th-22nd June                                       Year 4, 5 & 6 Camp 

Mon 2nd July                                                       Class 1 Trip 

Tuesday 3rd Wednesday 4thJuly                        Year 6 Transition Days 

Thursday 19th July                                              Leavers Assembly 1pm 

Friday 20th July                                                 Last day of Summer Term 1.30pm Finish 

 

       Attendane 

Class 1         98%  

Class 2         92% 

Class 3         97.4%  

Class 4         96.9%  

Class 5         96.7%  


